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JANUARY 2022    

News from the House 

 

 

   Ringing in the new year …  

 

The Brentwood Recovery Home Board of Directors  

and Executive Director Elizabeth Dulmage  

would like to thank all the staff and alumni  

for their continuous support  

and dedication to Brentwood.   

Wishing you the very best for your goals,  

plans and resolutions!   

 

 

… and what a great start to the year! 

Brentwood received a very generous donation of $600,000 from philanthropist 

Al Quesnel during the Brentwood Lottery 30th Annual Draw. The donation 

was in memory of his late father Reginald Quesnel. He spoke to the clients on 

program: “Just know you’re in the right place. Believe you’re on the right 

track.”   Elizabeth is grateful for the community’s support and Mr. Quesnel’s 

donation to help continue to provide programs and services to people in our 

community, which Brentwood has done for over 50 years! 

 

 



 
  

The 30th Brentwood Lottery main 

draw was held on  

Saturday, January 15, 2022  

and was available for audience 

viewing through Facebook Live 

feed. Due to COVID-19 

restrictions, a small but excited 

crowd of program men and 

women, some staff and the 

lottery’s main sponsors    

              were in attendance. 

 
 

 

Congratulations to ALL the winners!  
Thank you for your support.  For a complete list of winners, please click this link 

or go to www.brentwoodlottery.com  
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

The crowd grew quiet 

in anticipation as Mark 

Lennox and Jeff 

Sylvestre dial the 

Grand Prize winner -it’s 

a new house! (or 

$600,000 cash option).  

Did you know this is 

the 14th home Jeff 

Sylvestre has done 

for Brentwood? 

… AND  

THE 

CROWD 

CHEERED! 

http://www.brentwoodlottery.com/


 
WINNERS OF Silverado: Judy Paquette        Pacifica: Dennis Seeger           Bronco: Mary Flore 

     

  



 

 

$5,000 winner:   

ANTHONY GAGNON 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

$2,500 winners:   
 
             Mike Tellier                                                             Dave Papp                              

 

Tom Crosby 



  



 
Despite COVID-19 challenges,  

Brentwood had another record-breaking year with 
over 50,000 tickets sold (50,527 tickets)! 

  
Let’s break records again at the next lottery! 

 
 
 

Mark’s Last Lottery… 

 

  

 

Mark Lennox was 

presented with a 

Certificate of Excellence  

for his extraordinary 

fundraising achievements 

over the past 15 years.  

This is Mark’s last lottery 

as he sets his sights on 

retirement.  

 

Thank you, Mark for all 

your hard work and 

dedication! 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tickets sold beginning 9am February 1st, 2022 – ending 11:59pm March 3, 2022 

Tickets available online at www.BRH5050.CA 
Credit cards only (Visa, MasterCard, American Express or Visa Debit) 

http://www.brh5050.ca/


 

 Stay connected!   VIRTUAL MEETINGS 
 

 
Join us online!  If you are new to virtual meetings and 

would like to attend, email 
virtualmeetings@brentwoodrecovery.com  

and you will be guided with the easy process!     
 

Men Alumni:  Daily 10:30am and 6pm  

Women Alumni: Daily 10am & 7pm, Mon-Fri 1pm,  

Women’s Support: Wednesdays 6pm  

Male Youth: Thursdays 6pm 

Female Youth: Thursdays 6pm 

Couples: Sundays biweekly 6pm 

          Chatham: Tuesdays 7pm 
 

 

 

                                                       

 
 
 

mailto:virtualmeetings@brentwoodrecovery.com


 

 

 
 
 
 

Extra ways you can help  
  
 

 
 

We need your help. 
Non-perishable items 

 such as peanut butter, instant coffee, pancake mix, 
cereal, ketchup, pasta, pasta sauce, etc.   

Thank you. 
 

 

Give the gift of hope. 
 

Great dreams require great effort,               

yet sometimes ordinary people can do the 

most extraordinary things.   

 

Every little bit helps. 

 

To make monthly donations to Brentwood 

which can be cancelled at any time,  

please call 519-946-3115. 

 
Legacy gifts also contribute to the 

future of Brentwood…   

 

 
 

Bereavement Announcements … 
Should you experience a loss and want the fellowship to be aware,  

please call 519-253-2441 ext.239 and/or forward the memorial card to Alicia  

for posting on our bulletin board. 


